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1. On March 21st the Town Manager and I went to Delaware Legislative 
Hall to lobby legislators on behalf of ACT.  All ACT Mayors participated.  
The goal was to make ACT known to as many legislators as possible, 
present the beach area as an economic engine for state tourism and 
lobby to have beach replenishment costs remain with the federal and 
state governments.  It was a very successful day and with a lot of 
support for municipalities not having to share in beach replenishment 
cost.  Many excellent contacts were made throughout the day.  
  
2. Attended the ACT meeting on April 4th.  Most of the meeting was 
spent reviewing our day at Legislative Hall.  Plans will be made for a day 
at Legislative Hall next year.  Plans are being made to meet with the 
candidates for Governor during the month of April.  The goal is to get 
ACT known to each and express the beach communities’ priorities.  

 
3. Continued to work with the small working group on long range 
planning for the Town. 

 
4. Met with constituents on a variety of issues. 
 

 


